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Office of the Taoiseach

30th March 2022

Mr. William James McGuire
Lee House

Cappagh

Askeaton

Co. Limerick

Reference Number: DOT-TM-03773-2022

Dear Mr. McGuire

On behalf of the Taoiseach, Micheal Martin, T.D., I would like to thank you for your recent
letter and suggestion of historical items for presentation to President Biden as a gift from

Ireland, when the Taoiseach visits for St. Patrick’s Day this year.

As you may appreciate, these visits are planned in advance and gifts for 2022 had already
been identified. However, we will keep your details in our records and should an opportunity

arise whereby we can incorporate your suggestion, we will contact you.
Thank you for contacting us on this occasion.

Yours sincerely

SE%rry

Assistant Private Secretary to the Taoiseach

Telephone: 01 619 4021
Email: taoiseach@taoiseach.gov.ie
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